
 

 
 

Robert Morgan retires as POS Bio-Sciences President & CEO 
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After 10 years of heading up POS Bio-Sciences (formerly 

POS Pilot Plant), President & CEO Robert E. Morgan has 

retired. During his tenure at POS he spearheaded the 

company’s successful transition from a partially grant-

funded not-for-profit corporation, into a self-sufficient 

standalone business. In fact, 2009-2010 was the most 

successful year ever since POS commenced operations over 

33 years ago. At his departure in September he left POS in a 

strong position for continuing success and growth, along 

with a new name to reflect the company's expanded 

capabilities. 

“My thanks go out to the POS Board of Directors,” says 

Morgan. “Their support and guidance over the years has 

been vital to the stability and growth of the company. I 

would also like to express my gratitude to our clients from 

around the world. It has been a privilege to meet you, and assist in your pursuit of 

innovative products. Finally, I would like to express my thanks to POS staff. They have been 

the momentum behind POS success over my tenure. I am confident they will continue to 

consistently deliver excellent and innovative performance in the journey ahead!” 

  

To accompany the name change, POS has developed a new website containing several short 

videos of the facility. They may be viewed at www.pos.ca 

  


